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Annual Meeting Summary – 06 February 2024 

The new HOA board would like to give you a quick summary of this week’s Annual HOA 
meeting. This abbreviated summary will not be in lieu of the Meeting minutes which will be 
released as soon as the new Board can complete the urgent actions. 

Thank you for coming to the meeting!  

We made history this week thanks to your actions.  This was the first annual meeting that had 
a quorum in attendance.  We had over 138 members attending and including proxies we had 
over 178 votes submitted.  We were able to hold an election for five HOA Board members.  
After a thorough vote counting including all the proxies – the results are in.  The first action of 
the HOA board was to accomplish the mandatory organization meeting thereby determining 
officer responsibility assignments. 

Your new HOA Board 

President – Tom Nuthall 

Vice President – Joy Bryant 

Secretary – Susan Alderfer 

Treasurer – Sue Langin 

Director at Large – Randy Wilhite 

Okay we are off and running – literally!  It will take a few days for us to complete the formal 
time sensitive items including setting up a corrected contact list so we can communicate 
across all the members of the HOA. 

Thank you in advance for your patience as we settle in to the business of Windover Farms. 

Thanks again for coming to the meeting, sending in your proxies and helping us represent the 
Windover Farm community that we are know and love. 

 

Your new Windover Farms HOA 

 


